
 

Cyprus Scout and Guide Fellowship 

(CYSGF) 

Amitié Cypre scoute et guide 

(ACYSG) 

P.O. Box 28595 – 2080 Nicosia – Cyprus 

Email: CyprusSGF@gmail.com 

 

Dear brothers and Sisters, 

Four years past since our last meeting in Greece, and it is with pleasure that we send you the 

registration form, awaiting to welcome you at the 17th MED Gathering and 6th South Sub-Region 

Gathering. 

The Gathering will take place at the ADAMS Beach Hotel, a 5-star hotel at Ayia Napa, and from 

there, for the next 4 days we will have the opportunity to visit the cities of Nicosia, Larnaka, 

Limassol and Troodos mountain and it is open to all brothers & sisters who would like to 

participate. 

Participation fee per person is € 590 in double room, € 570 in a Triple room, € 650 in a single room 

and includes :- 

_   Hotel accommodation B/B for 5 nights, starting from 24th October. 

_   Lunch for the 25th, 26thand 28th 

_    All Dinners  

_   With all Dinners ¼ bottle of wine or ½ pint of local beer or a small Soft Drink and Coffee         

_   Transportation to the sites and guided tours 

 

For those who would like to extend their stay, we plan to have a 3 days post gathering tour at 

Paphos town. From there we will have the opportunity to visit the Archeological sites at Paphos 

town, kouklia village, Aphrodite Rock, Latsi, Polis tis Chrysohous and a boat trip to the Aphrodite’s 

Baths.  

The cost will be €290 in double room, 365 for single room, 280 in a triple room and includes:- 

_ Hotel accommodation B/B for 3 nights from 29th October 2022 

_ 2 Lunches & 3 Dinners      

_ Transportation to the sites and guided tours 

_ Bus fee from Paphos to Larnaca Airport 

 

Participation Fee does not include: 

_   Travel costs from Ayia Napa to Larnaca airport 

_   Extra nights at the Hotel 

_   Personal and/or travel Insurance 

_   Tips, hotel incidentals, personal expenses. 

 

Considering the difficult and unprecedented times that we are going through and the 

unpredictable escalation of costs, prices might change by the time the final booking is made. 

If such cases arise, then we will spend every effort to keep the increases as low as possible. 

 
We do appreciate your understanding. From the organizing  committee 


